
Please support House Bill 2927. Make us proud! Let everyone know that every vote should 

count. The electoral college is a poster child for Jefferson's fear that a constitution may linger 

beyond it's natural life.  Don't let a minority decide who our President should be. Don't continue 

to allow Presidents elected by this arcane method spend all their time and money in just a few 

battleground states. Make us ALL an equal voice to this immensely important decision. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Alexandra Fisque 

 


